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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE: Oct. 24, 2023 
 

EXPIRATION DATE: Nov. 09, 2023 
 

REFERENCE NUMBER: POA-2023-00115 
 

WATERWAY: Johnson River 

 
 

***Public Notice Reissued*** 

 

This notice was originally sent by the Alaska District Corps of Engineers Regulatory Division directly to 
all agencies and other interested parties who have requested to be included on our Public Notice 
distribution list. However, it has recently come to our attention that, through an administrative error, 
some public notices have been omitted from our public website beginning in August 2023. This public 
notice revision was unfortunately affected by the error, and therefore is now being posted to our public 
website to allow for a 15-day public comment period. We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience 
this may have caused and thank you for your interest in the Corps of Engineers Regulatory Division 
public notices and encourage your comments on proposed projects. Interested parties are hereby 
notified that a Department of the Army permit application has been received for work in waters of the 
United States as described below and shown in the previous notice. Interested parties are hereby 
notified that a Department of the Army permit application has been received for work in waters of the 
United States as described below and in the previous notice. 

 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On June 16, 2023, the Alaska District U.S. Army Corps of Engineers published a public 
notice for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2023-00115, Johnson 
River for a DA permit application from J T Mining, Incorporated, for construction of a 
portal access road and airstrip. The project site is located within Sections 6, 7, 8, 16, 17, 
and 19, T. 1 S., R. 21 W., Seward Meridian; USGS Quad Map Kenai A-7; Latitude 
60.0956º N., Longitude 152.9124º W.; 120 miles southwest of Anchorage, Alaska. 

 

The comment period for the referenced public notice is hereby extended for an 
additional 15 days. 

 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested. 



Please contact Jennifer Mercer at (907) 753-2779, by mail at the address above, or by 
email at Jennifer.A.Mercer@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning 
this notice. 
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U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
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